
Dear all 
 
This week we have a PhD opportunity from the University of Melbourne in collaboration 
with the University of Washington. Details below. 
kind regards, Karen 
 

 
Subject: PhD project: A Spatial Network Approach to Maintaining River Basin Ecosystem 
Values and Managing Hydrological Threats 
 
Content: An exciting PhD project is available for a motivated and suitably qualified 
candidate to undertake original research in a multi-disciplinary area. You will work with a 
dynamic and industry-aligned team to explore the potential to apply conservation 
planning principles to water resource management. Your findings will inform the water 
industry and contribute to the international body of knowledge. You will be supervised by 
Dr Avril Horne and A Prof Angus Webb (University of Melbourne), and Prof Julian Olden 
(University of Washington). 
 
For further details, including the Expression of Interest Process, please see 
https://nrmjobs.com.au/jobs/2020/20005650 
 
Applications close July 17, 2020. 
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